
STEWARDSHIP COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES

November 19, 2018

 BOOK REQUESTING PRAYERS IS IN GATHERING SPACE

INDIVIDUAL PRAYER REQUESTS BOX IN CHAPEL

TRANSPORTATION POLICY DISCUSSED.  WILL BE 

IMPLEMENTED IN THREE STEPS: 1.Bulletin ad for coordinator.

2.Coordinator will ask on web and in bulletin for driver disciples, 3.

Coordinator  will ask Parish if anyone needs a ride to Mass or Holy

Days.  Father agreed with majority that any health or mobility

restrictions will be worked out between driver and driven. Once

these two parties are connected, responsibility for continuing

service is the responsibility of these two parties. Coordinator will

be responsible for recruiting, problem solving.

COFFEE AND DOUGHNUTS SUNDAY should be held on 

the second Sunday to get a regular schedule established. Request

to move to another Sunday may be done only for a liturgical event.

Father in agreement with this plan. This info will be sent to Ministry 

leader by Council.

Presentation on “FIND YOUR GREATNESS” given by Beth

Renwick.

Presentation on Charitable Giving given by Cece Doherty.

Jim Helton, Ph.D. Will give a ministry retreat on 16 of January.

This is open to all ministry leaders and disciples,

Minutes by: Carolyn Gale


